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LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

SUDBURY PLANNING BOARD 

FOR THE MAY 1, 2017 ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 

 

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 40A, Section 5, the Sudbury 

Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, March 22, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. 

at Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, Massachusetts concerning the following  

articles on the Warrant for the May 1, 2017 Annual Town Meeting:  

 

1. Amend Article 1230, by replacing the words “six months” with the words “one 

year” to read as follows:  1230.  Conformance. Construction or operations under a 

building permit or special permit shall conform to any subsequent amendment of this 

Bylaw unless the use or construction is commenced within a period of one year after the 

issuance of the permit, and in cases involving construction, unless such construction is 

continued through to completion as continuously and expeditiously as possible. 
 

2. Amend Zoning Bylaw, by adding a new Section 4700 TEMPORARY 

MORATORIUM ON MARIJUANA ESTABLISHMENTS, that would provide as 

follows, and further to amend the Table of Contents to add Section 4700, “Temporary 

Moratorium on Marijuana Establishments:” 
     

A copy of the full text of the articles can be viewed in the Planning and Community 

Development office during normal business hours, or can be downloaded from the 

Town’s website at http://sudbury.ma.us/departments/Planning/ 

 

All those wishing to be heard on these matters should appear at the time and place 

designated above, or send written comments prior to the hearing to the Sudbury Planning 

Board, 278 Old Sudbury Road, Sudbury, MA  01776.   

 

 

 

       Peter Abair, Chairman 

       Sudbury Planning Board 
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